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22nd April 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I would like to remind you about the importance of working together with our local school 
neighbours to ensure that Blessed Robert Widmerpool CVA has a positive impact on our local 
Clifton community. 
Local Property 
At Blessed Robert Widmerpool, we are proud of the relationships we have built over the years 
with our Clifton neighbours: those who live in houses next to the school as well as those 
neighbours who live on roads further away on the estate. Our neighbours consistently have 
positive things to say about the school, our pupils and their families.  
Recently, we have been notified by members of the Clifton community about accidental damage 
to front garden property caused by pupils in our school community. We ask that parents and 
carers remain vigilant and encourage their children to walk to and from school respectfully and 
carefully. If accidents do occur, we ask that the home owners are notified so that our parent 
community can work with our neighbours to fix any damage.  
Parking 
As you are aware, it can be very busy on the roads outside school during drop off and pick up 
times. We therefore request that you adhere to the following when parking, dropping off or 
collecting children from school:  

• Keep any ‘Keep Clear’ markings clear  

• Ensure pavements, neighbours’ driveways and pedestrian access points are kept 

clear  

• Ensure emergency vehicles would be able to get past if needed  

• Turn off your engine when parked  

• Act in a manner than is respectful towards others – including fellow parents, 

guardians, pedestrians and local residents  

• Park further away from school if at all possible - Corpus Christi Church Car Park is 

open and available for parents to park there in the morning, then walk round to 

school with their children 

• Consider whether or not the car is necessary in drop off and collecting your 

child(ren) from school 

Thank you for your cooperation. With your help, we hope to continue the strong and positive 
relationships the school has with its wider community.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Maylard-Mason  
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